
CLUB SAFEGUARDING OFFICERS 
Rochdale Company of Archers 
is committed to safeguarding and promoting the wellbeing of all its members. 

At all times, our members, coaches, administrators, and parents should show respect 
and understanding for the safety and welfare of others.  

Members are encouraged to be always open and to share any concerns that they may 
have about any aspect of the club with the Club Welfare (Safeguarding) Officer. 

Our club should offer a positive experience where members can take part and develop 
their skills in a safe and positive environment.  

All members of this club are expected to abide by the Codes of Conduct. 

Archery should be safe and enjoyable for everyone.  

Archery GB is committed to the safeguarding of Children, Young People and Adults at 
Risk. All concerns will be taken seriously and only the professionals who need to know 
will be informed. 

Rachael 
Safeguarding Officer 

07711 529 428 
Leave a text in school hours 

safeguarding@rochdalearchers.com 

Andrew 
Deputy Safeguarding Officer 

07774 285500 
chairman@rochdalearchers.com 

 

In an emergency dial 999 or contact the local Police: 101 
Help for Children and Young People, Child Line: 0800 1111 
Help for adults concerned about a child (NSPCC): 0808 800 5000  



Additional support for safeguarding concerns may be sought from: 

Anne Rook - National Lead Safeguarding Officer: 01952 602792 
Karen Hodgkiss - Safeguarding and Governance Officer: 01952 602793 
or safeguarding@archerygb.org 
 
To report a concern directly to AGB, complete the form on their website. 
Reports can be given anonymously by following the instructions on the form. 
archerygb.org/about-us-structure-safeguard/safeguard/report-a-concern 
 
For concerns raised beyond archery and this club 
Rochdale Social Care - Children and young people to the age of 18 
0300 303 0440 Office hours 
0300 303 8875 Out of office hours 
ehash@rochdale.gov.uk 
 
Adults at Risk - you should have the adult’s permission and agreement that 
they are at risk unless they do not have sufficient capacity to do so. 
0300 303 8886 
adult.care@rochdale.gov.uk 
 
To report an adult, the Local Authority Designated Officer (LADO) is responsible 
for coordinating a response to any concerns reported to Rochdale Social Care. 
Use this email to report any concerns about any adults who work with children 
and not associated with RCA. lado@rochdale.gov.uk 
 
For further guidance on safeguarding and child protection, please 
see the guidance leaflet and the policies in the document holders 
below. 
 


